
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

State and School Employees 
Health Insurance Management Board 

 
Public Meeting Notice 

 
The next meeting of the State and School Employees Health 

Insurance Management Board will be held at 9:00 a.m. on 

Wednesday, July 27, 2022.  The meeting will be held in Room 

117 in the Woolfolk Building in Jackson, Mississippi.  As 

deemed necessary, board members may participate in this 

meeting virtually.   

 

For further information, contact the Office of Insurance, 

Department of Finance and Administration at 601-359-5006.     

 






























